
Spring Meeting at Shirley Golf Club 14th May 2014 
 
On Wednesday 14th May 2014 we had a very successful mee9ng with 92 members playing in our Spring 
Mee9ng at Shirley Golf Club. 
 
The weather was warm and sunny and the course was presented in an excellent condi9on despite the 
very wet days which preceded the mee9ng. 
 
AGer the meal our Captain David Hadley-Smith paid tribute to the efforts of Shirley management and 
green staff in hos9ng the event and the catering staff in presen9ng such a fine meal together with 
special thanks to Mike Gregory for organising the event. 
 
The Captain presented the prizes to John Varney and Mark Butler from Shirley GC (3rd with 39 pts), Ian 
Williams and John Shakespeare from Walmley GC (2nd with 39 pts) and Duncan Hay and Gordon 
Edwards from Robin Hood GC (1st with 39 pts) 
 
The Captain wished all a safe journey home and concluded the mee9ng at 20:45 hours 
 

The winning pair Duncan Hay and Gordon Edwards from Robin Hood GC  with 39 points 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ian Williams and John Shakespeare from Walmley GC were second, also with 39 points 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



3rd placed John Varney and Mark Butler from Shirley GC also had 39 points 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Captain David Hadley Smith relaxing before all his official du9es began 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bernard Smith covered in dead foliage aGer literally  being driven through trees  
by his wayward chauffeur John Prichard 

 
 

 

 


